
 

 

 

Project Schedule: 

 

Planning –Fall 2019 

 

Design – Winter 2019/2020 

 

Construction - Summer 2020 
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2020 Street & Utility Improvement Newsletter 
October 21, 2019 

Overview 

The City of Plainview is beginning to plan for the 2020 Street and Utility 

Improvement Project.  Currently, the following two areas are being considered 

for full street and utility (sanitary sewer, watermain, and storm sewer) 

reconstruction: 

 

• Hillcrest Second Addition  

• 2nd Street Southwest  

 

The location map on page 2 shows the areas being considered in more detail. 

 

The first steps in the planning process include the completion of a topographic 

survey and the preparation of a Feasibility Report.  The topographic survey 

work is scheduled to begin the week of October 28, 2019. 

 

A neighborhood informational meeting is planned for Wednesday, November 

6, 2019 at 6pm at City Hall to present information from the Feasibility Report 

and inform interested residents about the project being considered.   

 

 

Dates 

Survey Work – October 28, 2019 – November 1, 2019. 

Neighborhood Informational Meeting – Wednesday, November 6, 2019, 

6pm, City Hall.     

 

Contacts 

If you have questions about the proposed project, please contact the City 

Engineer, Brian Malm at 507-381-7511, or brian.malm@bolton-menk.com. 
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